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Important SDB Update to Families 
May 17, 2020 
 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
We have a few important updates we wanted to share with our families: 
 
Grab and Go Meals: 
Grab and Go meals will continue to be distributed at all elementary schools and at Beloit 
Memorial High School from 11 am to 1 pm Monday through Friday. There will be no Grab 
and Go Meal distribution on Memorial Day, Monday, May 25. 
 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services and Additional Food Benefits: 
Since schools are closed as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, children who usually get 
free or reduced-price school meals through the National School Lunch Program can get 
additional temporary food benefits. These benefits are called Pandemic EBT or P-EBT. 
Children can get these benefits in addition to any other school meals they are receiving. 
Please see the attached flyers for more information and register today. 
 
Pick-Up of Student Items in School Buildings: 
The recent Wisconsin Supreme Court ruling to overturn Governor Tony Evers Safer at 
Home Order did not affect private and public K-12 schools as it relates to instruction and 
extracurricular activities, including sports. The School District of Beloit’s school buildings 
will remain closed through June 30, 2020, as mandated in the Safer at Home Order.  
 
We do have a plan in place to facilitate the pick-up of student items. We will be 
communicating that information over the next few weeks. We understand the importance 
of getting your child’s/teen’s items, we also understand the importance of keeping 
everyone safe and healthy. 
 
Please reach out to your child’s/teen’s teacher or principal with specific questions or 
concerns.  
 
 


